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Join us for a short simple run from start at Warragul to lunch  
at the Burra Brewery, in Korumburra..

For info on the foods (and drinks) available at the brewery, please go to:  
https://www.burrabrewingco.com.au/ 

The run will finish at lunchtime, with participants making their own way home.

 

The “I have no idea” Run 

Eastern Victoria Chapter

Thursday, 12 September, 2019

Start: The  in carpark outside Supercheap Auto at 1 Burke St, Warragul

Time: 10.30am for 11am start.

RSVP: Required by Tuesday, 10 September.

Contact: John:  0418 120 116

https://www.burrabrewingco.com.au/

